
 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 

BILTON SCHOOL                                            

NEWSLETTER 

7th June 2024 

Be the best you can be! 

Respect, Resiliance &Kindness



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

  

Sam Godfrey,  Director of Safeguarding 

Top HAPS Earners Last Week     

HEAD TEACHERS BLOG 

 

William B                                    (10A1)                                       31 Haps                                    

Eleanor B                                      (8B3 )                                       22 Haps  

Kaitlyn N                                       (8A1)                                       21 Haps           

Sandra M                                      (9A3)                                       20 Haps     

Oliver M C                                    (8B2)                                       19 Haps 

 

Amelie L (8B1)  

 

 

 
Head Teachers Review of the Week 

'Welcome back to all our students, we hope 
you had a wonderful break. As you can see 
from today's newsletter, the school term has 
started with some wonderful things going on 
in school and beyond. Well do to the year 9 
&10 boys athletics team-what an 
achievement!' 

        Week 101 

 
        Rohan P Year 10 

This amazing piece of 
artwork on canvas by 
Rowan is just a section 
of an amazing piece of 
Art that he produced in 
response to 80 years 
since the D-day  
landings that was co-
ordinated by Rugby  Art 
Gallery and Museum 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Art Dept 
Lovely Photography work this week from Amelie L & Reiya P from Miss 
Tew’s  Year 10 Photography class 



 
 
 
 

  

TECHNOLOGY 
“Well done to Mrs Wood’s year 7 group who have created some amazing 
Memo Pad Designs, not only that; the whole group have been a pleasure 
to work with in the workshop every week.” 



 
 
 
 

  

PE DEPARTMENT 

Year 10 Boys Athletics 

The year 10 Boys athletics team performed amazingly on Monday at the Rugby 
Athletics County Championships. They came second place out of all the schools in 
Rugby. Special mention to Ben Wyle, Toby Brookes, David Oyedeji, and Lucas Taylor 
(Year 9) for being selected to represent East Warwickshire. Well done to all 
involved!!! 



 
 
 
 

  

The KS3 Art Club students put together a lovely collaborative 
artwork to commemorate 80 years since D-Day. The ‘Peace’ 
themed ‘piece’ is displayed in the foyer of the Rugby Art Gallery 
and Museum until Sunday 16th June, over the 80th anniversary 
of the Normandy Landings on 6th June. 
 

 

Rugby Art Gallery and Museum hosted  the exhibition of art works 
created by pupils at Bilton School and Paddox Primary School for 
a project to commemorate D-Day 80. The lovely piece above was 
created by our own amazing KS3 Art Club led by Miss Wilkinson 
 

KS3 ART CLUB  D-DAY TRIBUTE 



 
 
 
 

  

The Wellbeing Ambassadors are promoting Action for Happiness in the June 
Calendar to help promote wellbeing . 

Wellbeing 

ATTENDANCE 



 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

6TH FORM 
 

Year 12 have also been invited to begin their planning for their Work 
Experience Week which is from 8/7/24- 11/7/24. Deadline for all 
paperwork to come to Ms Keell on 12/6/24 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Trips 

17th -19th  June  - Dearne Valley  -Year 9 

3rd July  -Bowling – Year 9 

8th July – National Space Centre – year 8 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 

Safety Notice 


